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TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
RE:  Transfer of Surface Waste Management Facility Permit NM1-61 
 
Messers. Karger and Brandt, 
 
On February 4, 2021 the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received a request from CK Disposal to transfer 
Permit NM1-61 to Urenco USA for a planned commercial surface waste management facility to be located 
east of Eunice, New Mexico within the Northern ½ of Section 5 in Township 22 South, Range 28 East 
NMPM.  Pursuant to 19.15.36.12(E) NMAC, the officers, directors, and owners of 25% or more of Urenco 
USA have been identified, and Urenco USA has also provided replacement financial assurance in the proper 
form and amount.  Accordingly, the OCD approves the transfer of Permit NM1-61. 
 
As the new facility operator, Urenco USA is responsible for the actions of its officers, employees, 
consultants, contractors, and subcontractors as they relate to the operation of the facility and shall comply 
with 19.15.36 NMAC and all permit conditions.  The permit will expire on May 25, 2027 unless Urenco 
USA submits an application for renewal no later than 120 calendar days before the expiration date. 
 
Release of CK Disposal’s financial assurance is forthcoming.  If you have any questions please contact Jim 
Griswold of my staff at (505) 660-1067, or by email at jim.griswold@state.nm.us. 
 
Respectfully 
 
 
 
 
Adrienne Sandoval 
Director 




















